
State of California  The Resources Agency of California 

Memorandum 

To  :  Mr. J. 0. Frager                 Date :July 17, 1974 
Regional Manager 
California Department of Fish and Game File No.  2215.00 
Region 3  
P.O. Box 47  
Yountville,  CA  94599 

From :    San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board 
 1111 Jackson Street, Oakland 94607   (RJC ) 

Subject:  Sonoma Creek Water Quality Data - May 29, 1974 Survey 

Attached are the water quality analyses on samples collected by 
DWR for the Regional Board at seven (7) stations on the Sonoma 
Creek on May 29, 1974. 

The water quality survey was made, at the suggestion of Fish and 
Game, after field surveillance had established that steelhead runs 
had increased significantly this past season. 

We have also completed baseline surveys on the Petaluma River 
system during the months of October and November, 1973, and May 
and June, 1974. This data is in our files if you ever desire 
copies. 
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